CV Lions Club News

CV Lions Club has gone dark for the
warm summer months but will return in
September!

Installation Dinner Meeting

Our Installation Dinner
meeting was held at the Jacka-
lope Ranch Restaurant on May
23, 2017. Those in attendance
enjoyed a wonderful dinner in
a lovely private dining room
setting. Members had dinner
choices of 1/2 Rack Baby Back
Ribs, Sliced Tri Tip or 1/2 BBQ
Chicken, each dinner was
paired with either fries, cole-
slaw or salad and of course,
topped off with dessert!

Installation of New Officers
Congratulations to our 2017-2018 officers!
CV Lions Club leadership will be:

President—Harry Loukatos Vice President—Lloyd Miller
Treasurer—Jim Flynn Past President—Martin Moreno
Secretaries—Danielle Bos & Debbie Loukatos

Tail Twister—Antoinette Beste

Lion Tamer—Victoria Shatavyzadeh

Director of Membership—Sari Miller

Lloyd Miller served as installing officer along with President
Martin Moreno. New officers were provided with an overview of
their responsibilities and an affirmation pledge to carry out the
described duties to the best of their abilities.

Newly elected President, Harry Loukatos, ended the ceremony

with thoughts on the role he has taken on and the hopes he has
for the Club. He thanked the 2016-2017
and members for their dedication to the i
Club.

Freedom is never more than one generation away [rom extinc-
tion. We dian 't pass it to our children in the bloodstream. 7t mauist
Ve fought for, protected, and handed on for them to do the same.”

- Ronald Reagan



Coachella Valley Lions Annual Charitable Event
May 16, 2017

Our Charitable gifting event was a very proud moment for
our small but mighty Club with $12,700.00 provided to
those designated agencies or programs determined to have
a need and meet the vision of the CV Lions Club. Each
agency in attendance shared the great work that they do
for the youth, veterans, enlisted military men and women,
and the programs that promote our heritage and support
the welfare of members of our community. Our Lions Club
Legacy Project at the Coachella Valley Historical Museum,
will be to provide planters and a bench in the promenade
renovation project under way at the museum. The CV Lions
Club will be promoted through plaques attached to the
donated items. During the Date Festival, we will continue
our commitment to the community through support to the
Queen and Court as well as the youth animal auction.
Thank you to all our members for making this possible!
Without your dedication and support this would not have
happened for so many deserving agencies.







Just some fun photos from our fundraising
events, preparations for events and/or
breakdown not previously shared...
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Whether we are planning, prepping, doing
or breaking down from an event there is
always awesome memories made and
bonding among our Lions. No matter what
happens, good or bad, in the end we are a
stronger club for the work we have done
together!

2016-2017, is a year we can be proud of!
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